
 
 

STATE OF CONNECTICUT 
CONNECTICUT SITING COUNCIL  

Ten Franklin Square, New Britain, CT  06051 

Phone: (860) 827-2935  Fax: (860) 827-2950 

E-Mail: siting.council@ct.gov 

Web Site: portal.ct.gov/csc 

 

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 

 

December 7, 2020 

 

Victoria Masse 

Northeast Site Solutions 

42 Main Street, Unit 2 

Sturbridge, MA 01566 

 

RE: TS-T-MOBILE-062-201117 – T-Mobile request for an order to approve tower sharing at an 

existing telecommunications facility located at 796 Woodin Street, Hamden, Connecticut. 

 

Dear Ms. Masse: 

 

The Connecticut Siting Council (Council) received a tower share request for the above-referenced facility 

on November 17, 2020. On December 1, 2020, the Council issued a letter stating that the request was 

incomplete because it was lacking a mount analysis and a statement clarifying if 5G services would be 

provided as part of the proposed modification. The Council recommended that Northeast Site Solutions 

provide a passing (<100%) mount analysis that is stamped and signed by a Professional Engineer licensed 

in the State of Connecticut and a statement clarifying if 5G services or frequencies associated with 5G 

services are part of the proposed modifications, on or before January 4, 2021. 

 

On December 4, 2020, the Council received an electronic mail which did not include a mount analysis or a 

statement clarifying if 5G services would be provided. 

 

Therefore, the tower share request remains incomplete at this time. The Council recommends that 

Northeast Site Solutions provide a passing (<100%) mount analysis that is stamped and signed by a 

Professional Engineer licensed in the State of Connecticut and a statement clarifying if 5G services or 

frequencies associated with 5G services are part of the proposed modifications, on or before January 8, 

2020. If additional time is needed to gather the requested information, please submit a written request for 

an extension of time prior to January 8, 2020. Please provide an electronic version of the requested 

information for the incomplete tower share request to be rendered complete and processed. Please 

include the Council’s tower share identification number referenced above with the submittal 

 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me 

at 860-827-2951. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

s/ Melanie A. Bachman 
 

Melanie Bachman 

Executive Director 

 

MAB/IN/emr  

mailto:siting.council@ct.gov

